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Principal’s Message 

What a gloriously sunny day we’ve 
had today! Lots of pupils arrived in PE 
kits and without ties to support with 
keeping cool – thanks to everyone who 
also sent pupils in hats too. A 
reminder that sun-cream should be 
applied before pupils come to school. 
We, of course, remind pupils to stay in 
the shade during play and lunchtimes 
to keep them safe in the sun. 
If you’d like more details about this, 
then please click here: 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-
well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-
sun-safety/ 
Liz Latham 
As a school we are still following Government guidelines 
to stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-

19-information-for-the-public 

Dates for your diary this term: 
Every Monday Y6 Swimming 
Every Tuesday Y4 Swimming 
22 – 24th June  Y6 Residential  
21st June   Y3 Parent event 
22nd June   Yr 1 Fire Service talk 
24th June   Yr 1 Police visit 
29th June  Eco trip to London 
28th June              KS1 Sports day 
29th June              Yr 3 and 4 Sports Day 
30th June  Yr 5 and 6 Sports Day 

School Uniform 

Uniform Direct will be offering a 

dedicated Sunday opening at their store 

on Humberstone Gate on Sunday 3rd 

July 11am – 4pm for you to purchase 

your uniform for next year and avoid 

any delays. Exchanges will be allowed 

with a receipt if your child has a growth 

spurt over the holidays. 

Fantastic Farm Visit! 
The whole of the 

Foundation Stage went 

together to visit the farm 

this week – a fantastically 

sunny day saw them 

visiting the animals and 

having lots of fun down 

on the farm! As you can 

see from the pictures, a great time was had by 

all! Thanks so much to all the (many!) parents 

who helped support with this. 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Congratulations to 
Michael Rosen Class 
won overall this time 
with an average of 
1,455 coins per child 
(45,109 coins in total)! 

The next battle ends 

on 9th July. Please encourage your child to 

take part.   

Bikes and Scooters reminder 

To ensure the safety of the Queensmead 

Community, we do not allow bikes or 

scooters to be rode in the playgrounds, 

we would appreciate parental support 

with this.  

Ordering School Meals: 
Please do remember to order your 
child’s school dinner for the week 
beginning 27th June by Sunday 19th 
June. Why not get super organised and 
book up to the summer holidays 
 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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Girls Football Team 
We would like to say a huge well done 
to the girl’s football team who made it 
through to the LCSFA finals. They 
worked really hard to get there and only 
missed out by one point.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Holiday Club 
If you would like to sign your child up 
for activities during the summer break 
there are free opportunities available for 
free school meal children and a limited 
number of spaces for non-free school 
meal children for a charge. Please see 
the flyers below for more information. 


